
ADDENDUM

In  continuation  to  the  walk-in-interview  held  on  15/03/2022  against  the  notification

NO.CO/P-R/2C/2022 dated 08/03/2022, another round of walk-in interviews for the post of

Asst. Engineer, Project Engineer and Senior Technical Assistant will be held as under:

     Senior Technical Assistant                : 28/03/2022   (Monday)

     Asst. Engineer and Project Engineer : 29/03/2022 (Tuesday)

The candidates who appeared in the walk-in-interview on 15/03/2022 need not to appear

again.

Chief Personnel Officer/KRCL


